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‘One federation family, with transformation at its heart’ 

           9th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We do hope you had a restful summer holidays. It has been wonderful having the children back in school and they 
have all returned with such enthusiasm. The classes have welcomed new starters in with such warmth and our EYFS 
pupils have settled down extremely well. They are all superstars. 
 
Forest School/ PE: 
PE lessons take place on Wednesday morning and Forest school takes place on Wednesday afternoon. On this day, 
please send your child in to school in their PE Kit  but please can this be suitable for forest school in the afternoon. For 
example, if you child wears PE shorts, please can they bring tracksuit bottoms with them to wear over their shorts. 
A letter with details of suitable attire for forest school will be sent on Monday. 
 
Afterschool clubs: 
The following clubs are running this half term:- 
Football Club with Mrs Ridley – Monday 
Movie Club with Miss Duley –Tuesday 
If you haven’t already put your child’s name down and they would like to take part, please inform Mrs Leeson in the 
office, 
 
Reading Morning: 
A letter was sent home today with information regarding our reading morning on Thursday 15th September. Please 
complete and return the slip to the school office so that the teachers have an idea on numbers. 
 
Uniform: 
The uniform policy was sent home before we broke up for the summer holidays. This can be found on Class Dojo and 
on our website. Please make yourself familiar with our policy. 
 
Pupil Information forms: 
If you haven’t already done so, please can you check the form that was sent home earlier this week and return it to the 
school office on Monday. It is very important that we have your details up to date in case of emergency. 
 
Cool milk: 
Milk is provided by school for pupils under 5 and in receipt of free school meals. If you would like to order milk for your 
child, please visit www.coolmilk.com Milk is paid for termly via the website. 
  
Nut free school: 

A reminder that we are a nut free school and request that no nut products are sent into school for snack time or pack 

ups. There are pupils with allergies and therefore have to safeguard them from this risk. 

 

Parent Assembly: 

Parent assemblies resume next Friday. Class 2 will be highlighting their work, with the good news assembly for both 

classes the week after. These start at the new time of 2.45pm. 

 

School times: 

There is still some confusion regarding the start of the school day. The gate is open at 8.35am and children are 

expected to be in class ready for the register at 8.45am. If you arrive after this time, even if the gate is still open, you 

will be asked to sign in through the office as your child would have missed the register. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you all on Monday! 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

